
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor cJ1-. 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director ~ 
Jack Maryott, Solid Waste Director ~/II 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects ~er 
DATE: January 24, 2019 

SUBJECT: Resolution 2019- Ol \ , Accepting a Thirty Cubic Yard Roll-off 
Container from Kenai Peninsula College {Mayor) 

This resolution will authorize the borough to accept a 30 cubic yard roll-off 
container from Kenai Peninsula College (KPC). The container was part of the KPC 
recycle program; however, KPC has reduced their recycle program and no 
longer needs the large container. 

KPC has listed the current value of the container at $8,000. The borough's Solid 
Waste Department previously purchased a similar container in 2010 for $13,720. 
This resolution formally accepts the container and provides documentation for 
recording the in-kind contribution as a borough asset. 


